
8 

 

 

 

Change of PSA Chief Negotiator 
 

The PSA has made internal changes to align its activities, increase capacity, and improve service. 

Members are advised that Patricia Hamese has assumed the role of PSA Chief Negotiator effective from 

1 June 2024, replacing Peter Mngomezulu. 

 

The contact details of Patricia Hamese are as follows: patricia.hamese@psa.co.za / 082 885 0864.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices.  
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